Lity of Albuguergue

P,O. BOX 1293 ALBUQUERQUE, NEW MEXICO 87103

April 8, 1993

Paul Roybal

Holmes & Narver

6501 Americas Parkway NE suite 700
Albuquergque, NM 87110

RE: ENGINEER CERTIFICATION FOR FOURTH STREET FUELING FACILITY (J14-D98)
ENGINEER STATEMENT DATED 4/7/93.
Dear Mr. Roybal:

Based on the information provided on your April 7, 1993 submittal, Engineer
Certification for the above referenced site is acceptable.

If I can be of further assistance, please feel free to contact me at 768-2667.

Sincerely,

Bernie J., Montoya, CE '
Engineering Ass_.istant
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